Mr., Ferdie J. Deering
3232 ¥hippoorwill Road
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73120

Dear Mr, Deering:

We were so pleased to have your gift of the three bocks, We have
very few books which refer to Ada and Pontotoc County, Also, its’
good to know these books were written by a native Adan,

Thank you very much for your generosily,

Sincerely, Jzﬁj% i
e e : [ By

Carolyn Davis
Librarian




